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Additional Giving Opportunities  
for Faith Can Build 

A WINDOW OF OPPORTUNITY 

Faith IS building, and it is 

exciting to see our new and 

improved church take shape.  We 

are now at a point in the process 

where itôs time to get some new 

stuff for the new space!  You can 

help by making an additional gift 

to help purchase items we need, 

but which are not part of the 

overall budget.   
 

These include: 

¶ Audio/visual gear for 

Fellowship Hall to enable 

presentations with sound and 

video and to transmit services 

into Fellowship Hall when the 

sanctuary is overfull.  There will 

be SIGNIFICANT cost savings 

if we can purchase this before 

the new ceiling goes in. 

¶ Light fixtures for the new 

narthex   

¶ Landscaping   

¶ Furniture for nursery, offices, 

and multi-purpose room 
 

 Please consider prayerfully how 

you might help with this part of 

the project.  A special, designated 

offering for these items will be 

held in worship on Sunday, April 9, 

and you will be receiving more 

information soon from the Session 

and the Construction Task Force.  
     

All donations, large and small, 

will help!  Please  designate gifts 

as FCB-supplemental items. 

One Great Hour    

of Sharing 
 

You Shall Be Called Repairers 
of the Breach 
ð ISAIAH 58 ð 

 

Around the world, millions of people 

lack access to sustainable food sources, 

clean water, sanitation, education, and 

opportunity. 
 

Each gift to One Great Hour of Sharing 

(OGHS) helps to improve the lives of 

people in these challenging situations.  

The offering provides us a way to 

share Godôs love with our neighbors in 

need.  In fact, OGHS is the single, 

largest way that Presbyterians come 

together every year to work for a better 

world. 
 

[Source: Presbyterian Mission Agency] 
 

St. Luke joins this effort every Easter 

Sunday, and you are encouraged to 

designate your OGHS special offering 

to help provide people with safety, 

sustenance, and hope.  There are three 

ways you can give: 1) through our 

congregation during the April 16 

service, 2) by texting OGHS to 20222 

to give $10, or 3) by donating online at 

presbyterianmission.org/give-oghs.   

Epistle 
Presbyterian Church 

Prayer Shawl Ministry Merges 
 

St. Lukeôs Prayer Shawl Ministry has merged with Threads of Love 

which meets each Thursday at 2:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall.  If you 

enjoy knitting, crocheting, or other textile crafts, you are invited! 
м 



Spring Outfit Drive for 
Amarillo Childrenôs Home 
Once again, it is time for 
St. Luke to provide a 
brand new spring outfit for 
every youth residing on 
the campus of Amarillo 
Children's Home.  Name 
tags with the age, gender, 
shirt and pants size, color 
preferences, and special 
interests of each youth will 
be available beginning 
Palm Sunday, April 9.  Gifts 
need to be either wrapped 
or placed in a gift bag  
with the name tag firmly 

attached and returned to 
the church by Sunday, 
April 23. Gifts will be 
delivered to Amarillo 
Children's Home on 
Monday, April 24. 

 

If you need help shopping 
for your gift, please 
contact a member of       
the Mission Committee.  
Remember to sign your 
name and phone number 
by that of your youth's 
name when you pick up a 
butterfly name tag! 

He is not here:  

for he is risen,  

as he said.  
 

MATTHEW  28:6 (KJV) 

The next St. Luke Donor 
Day at Coffee Memorial 
Blood Center will be 
Tuesday, April 25.   
To meet the needs of 
patients in the Texas 
Panhandle, 600 pints of 
blood are needed each 
week.  Please mark your 

calendars 
now to give 
the gift of 
the life! 

March of 
Dimes Walk 
By COLBY BARROW 
 

On April 29, the Barrow 

Family will be participating 

in the March of Dimesô 

March for Babies for the 

fourth year in a row! 

TEAM LIVI will be 

selling candy bars at 

LOGOS for $1, and 

TEAM LIVI t-shirts will 

be ordered at the 

beginning of April.  We 

would love to have you 

join us for the walk and 

support TEAM LIVI. Y 

OPENING DOORS 
ñ...and I have set before you an open dooréò 

REVELATION 3:8 

The annual Synod Youth 

Workshop will be held 

July 10 - 15, 2017 at the 

University of Tulsa in 

Tulsa, Oklahoma. 
 

SYW is open to youth who 

are entering 9th grade 

through those who have 

just graduated from high 

school. 
 

Registration of youth and 

adult participants for SYW 

is by group only on a first-

come, first-served basis.  

Registration opened March 

1.  Late registration opens 

June 2 and closes June 30.  

Registration will not be 

considered complete until 

payment is received. 
 

If you are interested in 

participating in Synod 

Youth Workshop, please 

contact Cruse Messer. 

April Birthdays  

6 
7 
8 

10 
12 
12 
13 
15 

Jeff 
Kaleigh 
John  
Krista 
Bronwyn 
Kelsea 
Cheri 
Dorothy 

16 
17 
17 
20 
26 
29 
29 

 

Dave 
Melissa 
Kendra 
David 
Ron 
Paige 
Kim 
* friend of St. Luke 

If your birthday is not listed or if there is  
an error, please call the church office. 

SESSION REPORT FOR MARCH 
By BARBARA TAYLOR, Clerk of Session 
 

A. February average attendance for worship ï 96 

B. Active membership as of February 28, 2017 ï 159  

C. Communion was celebrated on February 26. 
  

Commendations: 
ü To Amarillo Childrenôs Home kids, and our Union 

Cottage, for their spectacular presence and 

hospitality at the Roots and Wings Banquet. 

ü To Joe Diaz, our sexton, for his dedication to keeping 

the building as dust- and dirt-free as possible. 

Epistle Deadline 
The deadline for the next edition of the Epistle will be 

Sunday, April 23.  The newsletter will be mailed on the 

27th. 

You are invited  

to a couples wedding shower for  
 

Alli Castleberry & Micah Adams  

on Saturday, April 1 at 10 a.m. at St. Luke.   

Alli is excited to introduce her church family 

to Micah and his family, so please join us! 
 

The couple is registered at Bed, Bath & Beyond  

or would appreciate gift cards to  

Amazon, Pottery Barn, or Dillardôs.   

н 



Gratitude.  Gratefulness. 

Brother David Steindl-Rast is one of the foremost 

teachers on the spiritual practice of grateful living.  

He founded a whole movement based on gratefulness 

(www.greatfulness.org) which is full of quotes, 

poems, prayers, photos, and a place to light a virtual 

candle.  
 

Br. David shares these three simple steps: 

STOP   - become present, awake, aware, receptive 

LOOK - notice, observe, have a direct experience  

GO          -  acknowledge, take action, do something 

with the opportunity and awareness 

which gratefulness offers you  
 

During Lent, each Sunday we have been sharing a 

litany of gratitude.  It is important to remember our 

gratitude is always a response to what God has done, 

is doing, and will do in our lives.  Grace is a gift from 

God.  We cannot buy it.  We cannot work for it.  We 

cannot guilt ourselves into it.  Grace is for all people, 

period.  There are no economic, political, social, or 

financial strings attached.  It is a gift which we only 

reach out our hand and accept.  Our response then, to 

this gift is what we do as Christians, as people of 

faith, as the gathered community of St. Luke.  
 

I am reminded on a weekly basis of all the people 

who work behind the scenes at St. Luke!  Most of 

them go unnamed and yet without all these hands and 

talents being shared, our ministry would be vastly 

impacted.  
 

I am grateful for each of you.  For your time, your 

prayers, your talents, your wisdom, your laughter, 

your serious questions, your push back, your notes, 

your presence, your smiles, your hugs, your finger 

pinkie shakes, and for your forward thinking.  
 

Make a daily list of gratitudeôs.  Write them down.  

Three things.  It may be as simple as the rain blessing 

the earth or as profound as prayers answered.  Notice.  

Observe.  Take action.  
 

With deep gratitude, 

REV. ELAINE BESTHORN  
Interim Pastor

  
  
  

  

  
  
  

Feb. Finances 

Year-to-Date 

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  

  

Detailed financial reports are always available for    
review by church members.  Simply stop by the 
church office during regular hours and request to 
examine the previous monthôs financial documents.  
The church secretary will be happy to provide them. 

Church Women United 
Bake Sale &  

Spring Luncheon 
 

Friday, April 7, 2017 
 

Bake Sale 11:00 a.m.  
Luncheon 11:45 a.m. 

Saint Stephen United Methodist 
Church 

4600 S. Western St. 
Tickets $7 

о 

EASTER CANTATA 

Sunday, April 23 
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to be presented by the Chancel Choir 

with orchestra 


